
January 30, 2023 
 
Dear Senator Thompson, 
 
This is to request that you move the social media Anti-censorship Bill – Kansas SB 50 forward. This 
request is being made as we must have free speech, big tech has no right to cancel us, our elections 
are affected by Censorship and Censorship blocks the truth. All we need to do is look at history – 
Nazi Germany is a prime example. We must continue to fight together for our freedoms, or we will 
lose them. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Debbie 
 
Deborah Nash 
Overland Park, KS 
 


